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Educators at McCracken Middle School are on a
mission to strengthen the multilingual collection of
books at middle schools in our area.

We are inviting like-minded community members who
speak multiple languages to partner with us.

Learn more about this initiative and ways to get
involved at our Open House. We'd love to connect
with you!

Monday, February 26th 6-8 pm [ o0
at Skokie Public Library ,f

in the Business & Community Center

(light refreshments will be served) Jisit ourwebsite
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This project is made possible by generous grants from the
Skokie Community Foundation and the Education Foundation.

learn more at: https://sites.google.com/sd735.org/multilingual-books/home




